

ENGINEERING • 115 Executive Parkway, Suite 400 • Hudson, Ohio 44236 • (330) 342-1770

Date:

July 27, 2018

To:

Mayor Basil and City Council

C:

Jane Howington, City Manager

Thomas J. Sheridan, P.E., P.S. Asst. City Manager – Professional Services

Frank Comeriato, Asst. City Manager – Operations Jeff Knoblauch, Asst. City Manager – Finance Director Brian Griffith, Director of Management & Budget

From:

Bradley Kosco PE., PS., City Engineer

Re:

Additional Funding for 2018 Asphalt Program

During the Council Workshop meeting on July 24, 2018, Council discussed the possibility of increasing the 2018 Annual Paving program budget by approximately \$400,000 - \$500,000.

The contract for the 2018 Asphalt Resurfacing Program includes a list of alternate streets to be milled & resurfaced. The list of streets and cost to resurface with the current contract prices is as follows:

Street Name	From	$\overline{\mathbf{To}}$	Est. Cost	
		Pave Change, @ Ogilby		
Mayflower Lane	Bradford Way	Drive	\$	27,040.25
Jesse Drive	Kate Drive	East Cul-de-Sac	\$	48,690.25
Highgate Drive	Herrick Park Drive	Dead End	\$	52,607.90
Post Lane	Brandywine Drive	Dead End	\$	44,997.75
Winstead Drive	Middleton Road	Groton Drive	\$	30,093.25
Owen Brown Street	Morse Rod	Lennox Road	-\$-	
Cypress Point Drive	Lascala Drive	Cul-de-Sac	\$	44,100.15
Garden Lane	Darrow Road	Cul-de-Sac	\$	42,556.30
Martin Drive	SR 303	Dead End	\$	39,420.30
Connecticut Woods Drive	Valley View Road	Cul-de-Sac	\$	64,031.60
			\$ 393,537.75	

These streets could be immediately incorporated into this year's program, without the need to go out to re-bid, and resurfaced by winter, 2018. Any additional funding available could be used for Public Work's asphalt road patching program. If you have any questions, please contact me at 330-342-1197.